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Agenda Item:   8(a) Prepared By:  Leslie Sanford

Business:   Presentation Department:   Human Resources

Subject:

Employee Recognition of Jason Smalley (5 years of service) and Pablo Uvalle (29 years of service)

BACKGROUND:

The City of Marco Island Employee Recognition Program values employees’ years of service to the
City. Employees who have completed 5, 10, 15, 20, etc. years of service, will be commemorated on
the month in which their employment commenced.

Employee Service Awards in the month of December are being awarded to:

Jason Smalley        Growth Management 5 years of service

In addition:

Proclamation honoring Pablo Uvalle, Utilities System Tech II, who is retiring after 29 years of
service.

Thank you to these employees for their dedication and contribution to the City of Marco Island.

FUNDING SOURCE / FISCAL IMPACT:  N / A

RECOMMENDATION:  Employee recognition

POTENTIAL MOTION:  N / A
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